
Robert T. Carroll 

188 Trenton Drive 

Slidell, LA 70461 

985-643-6719 
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:       September 15, 2014 

 

 I, Robert T. Carroll, am the holder of a Federal Communications Commission General 

Radio/Telephone Operators Permit and have been active in the broadcast industry for 

thirty-three years. I am certified by the Society of Broadcast Engineers as a Senior 

Radio and Television Engineer. I am also the Chief Engineer for WBSN, New Orleans, 

Louisiana, WPEF, Kentwood, Louisiana, and KPEF, White Castle, LA 

 I supervised the assembly and installation of the Nicom BK77/2, two-bay, half-wave 

spaced, omnidirectional antenna for K249DI and the change in frequency from 97.7mhz 

to 89.5mhz. 

The antenna installation and transmitter changes were performed in accordance with 

the manufacturer’s specifications. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert T. Carroll 

 


